Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/16/2010 09:30 AM cc

bce

Subject Fw: We support the addition of the Umbrella Creek parcel to
Olympic National Park

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

-—-- Forwarded by Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS on 04/16/2010 09:29 AM --—-

_ To wayne_hill@nps.gov

04/15/2010 11:25 PM cc

Subject We support the addition of the Umbrella Creek parcel to
Olympic National Park

Dear Mr. Hill,

We strongly encourage adding the 240 acre parcel on Umbrella Creek to the Olympic
National Park lands. This parcel includes important Sockeye Salmon habitat, and is
included as part of the Ozetle land acquisition in the 2008 General Management Plan.

Please support adding the Umbrella Creek parcel to Olympic National Park, the first
expansion of ONP lands in 20 years

Thank you,




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/16/2010 09:29 AM cc

bce

Subject Fw: Umbrella Bay Transfer Comment

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

- Forwarded by Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS on 04/16/2010 09:29 AM -----

04/16/2010 12:04 AM cc

Subject Umbrella Bay Transfer Comment

Attn: Wayne Hill

National Park Service - Columbia Cascades Lands Resources Program Center
168 South Jackson Street

Seattle, WA 98104

RE: Boundary Revision Proposed for Olympic National Park at Umbrella Creek

Dear Mr. Hill:

Thanks for the opportunitty to comment on the proposed boundary revision for Olympic
National Park.

I'm writing today in support of the proposed land transfer at Umbrella Bay north of Lake
Ozette. My support is due to the critical sockeye habitat this addition will provide. In
addition, the former owner had decided the property did not fit within its

long-term timberland objectives as it was isolated and had environmental constraints.
They listed it for sale in 6 parcels. To avert the threat of conversion of these properties
to residential development, Cascade Land Conservancy borrowed funds to purchase
and temporarily hold the land between the lake and the Hoko-Ozette Highway. The
property makes sense as an addition to the Olympic National Park and is consistent
with Olympic National Parks's 2008 general management plan. This piece is an obvious
habitat conservation addition to the park. As previously mentioned, this expansion is a
critical piece toward efforts to increase the population of threatened Ozette sockeye
salmon recovery. The property identified for transfer supports critical habitat along




Umbrella Creek and spawning and rearing ground for Sockeye, a species that is
fighting for survival due to habitat loss and stock depletion. Addition to the park for
permanent protection is beneficial to this federally listed species.

Please move forward in the effort to acquire this property as an addition to Olympic National
Park. In addition, please include me on any future communications on this topic.

Best,




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/09/2010 11:49 AM cc
bce
Subject Fw: Umbrella Creek

More Comments ...

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

----- Forwarded by Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS on 04/09/2010 11:49 AM ——--

04/09/2010 10:54 AM cc
Subject Umbrella Creek

Dear Waybe Hill,

I support Olympic National Park acquiring 240 acres of critical Ozette
sockeye salmon habitat on Umbrella Creek at Lake Ozette.

This is the first of some 12,000 acres of potential willing-seller park
additions identified in the Park's General Management Plan as well as
critical habitat for one of the Park’s most threatened fish stocks.

What a great idea it is to purchase this habitat.

Sincerely,

Keep up-to-date with my research for FINAL FLIGHT - the story of four Army
aviators lost in

Sequoia & Kings Canyon National Parks on November 18, 1942.
http://finalflighttheboock.com/Final Flight bog home.htm

Coming from Wilderness Press August, 2010.




www.amazon.com/Best-Hikes-Seattle-Peter-Stekel/dp/0762747250/ref=sr_1_1?ie=UTF
8&s=books&gid=1232046265&sr=8~1

THE FLOWER LOVER
www.amazon.com/exec/obidos/ASIN/0759611637/americanwhite-20




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/09/2010 09:56 AM cc
bce

Subject Fw: Umbrelia Creek addition, Olympic National Park

Here's anocther one!

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

----- Forwarded by Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS on 04/09/2010 09:56 AM -----

cc
04/09/2010 09:41 AM

Subject Umbrella Creek addition, Olympic National Park

Dear Mr Hill, I write concerning a forthcoming decision on the
acquisition of land enclosing the Umbrella Creek, which as you know is
sockeye habitat that is vital to the recovery of of the Ozette sockeye
population. With the land currently owned by a willing seller which
purchased the land with the intent that it be added to the park when
circumstances allowed, and the obligation of the NPS to support the
recovery of endangered populations, it is clear that the Park Service
should acguire the land in gquestion. There will doubtless be
opposition to adding acreage to the park on the part of hunters, for
example, but the importance of preserving the salmon habitat is
surely an overriding factor.




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/09/2010 09:37 AM cc
bce

Subject Fw: Umbrella Creek

Hi Colin,
Here's another comment for your records...
Have a good one!

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

--—- Forwarded by Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS on 04/09/2010 09:36 AM -—-

04/09/2010 07:16 AM cc
Subject Umbrella Creek

Wayne,

I am an avid fan of Olympic National Park, and frequent visitor to the Coastal section,
Olympic Range, and Lake Ozette. My family and I have traveled by foot or Kayak over
hundreds of miles in the area.

The tranision of private property along Lake Ozette to the park should be a high priority.
This would facilitate better use of the lake for non-motorized camping access and make
progress toward returning the lake to healthy salmon habitat.

Thanks for your attention to this matter.

Feel free to contact me for other information.

Cordially,

Hotmail has tools for the New Busy. Search, chat and e-mail from ybur inbox. Learn more,




May 30, 2010
Wayne Hill
National Park Service, Lands Office
909 1% Ave. #9
Seattle, WA 98104
Email: wayne hill@nps.gov

| strongly support the acquisition of the Umbrella Creek parcel from the Cascade
Land Conservancy, a willing seller.

While there are many reasons to add this property to the Park one of the most
important is that this purchase will protect this land from very damaging
residential and or recreational development. It is land that fits well with the
purposes of the Park as it contains some of the most important fish habitat in the
Lake Ozette drainage and will greatly enhance the recovery of the Lake Ozette
Sockeye. The property was identified as a top priority for acquisition in the Lake
Ozette Sockeye Recovery Plan, released by NOAA in 2009.This acquisition also
fits very well with the Park’s General Management Plan.




Aprif 8, 2010

National Park Service

Attn: Wayne Hill

Columbia Cascades Lands Resources Program Center
168 South Jackson Street,

Seattle, Washington, 98104

RE: Support for Umbrella Creek acquisition opportunity
Dear Mr. Hill:

As a frequent visitor to Olympic National Park, an aquatic scientist who has done
research in the Park, and an individual who participated in public workshops
associated with the development of the General Management Plan, | write in
support of the proposed acquisition of key parcels along Umbrella Creek that
have been purchased by a willing seller by Cascade Land Conservancy for
transfer to the Park.

As you know the Recovery Plan for Lake Ozette Sockeye clearly states that a
comprehensive approach that includes habitat protection is needed to promote
species recovery and this acquisition will support the goals of the recovery plan.
It is also consistent.with the final recommendations in the Park's General
Management Plan that went through an extensive public process.

| urge Olympic National Park to move this project forward and consider other
opportunities consistent with the recommendation in the Ozette Preferred
Alternative in the General Management Plan.

CC:

Karen Gustin, Superintendent
Olympic National Park
600 East Park Avenue
Port Angeles, WA 98362-6798

Congressman Norm Dicks
332 East Fifth Street
Port Angeles, WA 98362




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/21/2010 11:15 AM cc
bce
Subject Fw: Umbrella Creek Land Acquisition

More email comments ---

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

----- Forwarded by Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS on 04/21/2010 11:14 AM -

To wayne_hill@nps.gov
04/21/2010 09:52 AM cc

Subject Umbrella Creek Land Acquisition

Wayne Hill

National Park Service

Columbia Cascades Lands Resources Program Center
168 South Jackson St.

Seattle, WA 98104

Re: Comment on Umbrella Creek Land Acquisition

Mr. Hill,

I realize I am late with this letter but i hope that you will still consider my comments in this matter. I
encourage the National Park Service to proceed with this important land acquisition. As you know, this
is the first opportunity for a willing-seller acquisition within the areas identified in Olympic National
Park's 2008 General Management Plan FEIS (GMP), which received full NEPA review and extensive
public comment. In fact, many aspects of this 240-acre parcel make it an exemplary willing-seller
acquisition. This is a great model for the NPS service to use in the future and this one will set the tone.




The parcel was originally offered for sale for private residential or recreational development. It was
purchased in good faith by the Cascade Lands Conservancy with the expectation that it would be
acquired by the NPS as funds became available. And it meets the qualifications outlined in in the GMP
for willing-seller acquisition.

The parcel is strategically important for protecting a federally threatened national park resource, the
Ozette sockeye. NOAA's Ozette sockeye recovery plan identified Umbrella Creek as a priority one
habitat for sockeye spawning. Umbrella Creek also offers the best chance in the Ozette watershed for a
sockeye stream restoration , which could eventually lead to restored habitat for delta spawning. Other
fish species would benefit from this acquisition as well. It's worth noting that Lake Ozette and the Ozette
River host the greatest fish diversity of any watershed in Olympic National Park, and all salmon stocks
there are currently in decline, primarily due to incompatible land uses in the surrounding watershed.

Thank you for your consideration.




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/13/2010 09:35 AM cc

bcc
Subject Fw: Umbrella Creek in Olympic National Park

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

----- Forwarded by Wayne Hill/Seattie/NPS on 04/13/2010 09:34 AM -——--

04/13/2010 09:05 AM cc

Subject Umbrelia Creek in Olympic National Park

Dear Wayne,

| am sending this email in support for the addition of Umbrella Creek to Olympic National Park. Qur
Olympic National Park has not had additional parcels given to it in over 20 years. Yes, local people will
always have their share of concerns, but we need to think of where our National Parks needs are today
so that we have them for future generations.

Right now we have an excellent opportunity to expand the Olympic National Park! [tis almost a perfect
storm! How often do we have a willing-seller addition which has not only been identified as part of the
Olympic National Park General Management Plan but also has received extensive public review? We
have to think about the fact that this land was purchased by the Cascade Land Conservancy to save it
from future residential/recreational development. It was given for the very purpose of annexation to the
park when funds became available!

A major responsibility of the National Park System is to preserve and protect not only our parks
environment, but all the living species in it. Our National Parks have been imperative in providing the
world with not only beautiful parks in which to explore and enjoy, but also experiences and species which
can be found nowhere else. Umbrella Creek was identified as a top-priority stream for the Endangered
Species Act listing the Ozette sockeye as a growing concern. The Ozette Lake watershed has the highest
fish diversity in Olympic National Park and all fish populations in the watershed are in decline. This land
acquisiiton to the park would greatly assist in protecting the Ozette sockeye.

The current times in which we are living are tough on everyone for many reasons. Yet the acquisition of
Umbrella Creek to Olympic National Park would be a shining light in Washington's otherwise current
dismal state. It may go unnoticed by the masses now, but future generations will both applaud and
appreciate it. | have long admired the state of Oregon for designating thier state coastal beaches and
parks system during the conflicting times of the Vietham War. If the funding is there, let's be bold.

Thank you for reading through my concerns.




Sincerely,




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/12/2010 01:48 PM cc
bee
Subject Fw: UMBRELLA CREEK addition

More comments --
Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seatile, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

----- Forwarded by Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS on 04/12/2010 01:47 PM -----

c-
04/12/2010 01:36 PM

Subject UMBRELLA CREEK addition

Wayne Hill

NPS Seattle Lands Office

| encourage the National Park Service to promtly proceed with the incorporation of the Umbrella Creek
warershed into the Olympic National Park , as already planned in the ONP General Management Plan.
The resulting inittiation of the Lake Ozette Sockeye Recovery Plan, under the Endangered Species Act, is
essential. | fully endorse and commend the succesful willing-seller land aquisition efforts of the Cascade
Land Conservancy. | hope that you go ahead and succead with this project,

Respectfully yours,




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/12/2010 10:23 AM cc

bce

Subject Fw: Umbrella Creek

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

----- Forwarded by Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS on 04/12/2010 10:23 AM ---—

To <wayne_hill@nps.gov>
04/12/2010 09:34 AM cc

Subject Umbrella Creek

I’'m writing to urge NPS to acquire the Umbrella Creek parcel.

The fact that Umbrella Creek is a priority habitat for threatened Lake Ozette sockeye, and the very real
threat of residential development make this a high priority for acquisition. Plus, there’s a willing seller.
Given ONP’s responsibility to recover listed threatened and endangered species within its jurisdiction,
this acquisition would be an important step toward recovery of Ozette sockeye.

Regards,

ke ok ok sk sk ok ok o ok ok sk sk ok ok

Research & Consulting in Fisheries Biology,

Nearshore Ecology & Ecological Restoration
sk sk 3 sk ke ok sk sk sk sk ok ok ok ok sk ke sk sk sk sk s oo sfe oke sk ske ik 3k sk e sk she sk sk ke ke ke ke sk ok




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/12/2010 10:05 AM cc
bce

Subject Fw: Umbrella Creek

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

————— Forwarded by Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS on 04/12/2010 10:05 AM -

04/10/2010 06:27 PM cc
Subject Umbrella Creek

I urge you to acquire the critical Umbrella Creek acreage as vital
sockeye salmon recovery habitat. All fish populations in the Ozette
Lake watershed would benefit. Failure to protect the area from
development would be a huge backward step in protecting the whole
ecosystem, and indeed would threaten the Park itgelf. Please don't
lose such an important opportunity. Thank you.




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/12/2010 10:00 AM cc

bce

Subject Fw: Olympic National Park expansion near Ozette

U-Bay...

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

To wayne_hill@nps.gov
04/11/2010 07:24 PM cc

Subject Olympic National Park expansion near Ozstte

Dear Mr Hill,

This email is in support of the proposed Umbrella Creek addition to Olympic National Park. As a native to
the Pacific Northwest, whose life was shaped by the land, water, and wildlife here, | strongly voice my
desire that Olympic National Park acquire the proposed Umbrelia Creek addition.

Living next to Olympic National Park, and experiencing the beauty and grandeur of Lake Ozette, along
with its surrounding forests and tributaries, has been inspiring, invigorating, and rejuvenating to me all my
life and to countless others. As time goes on, our unique natural heritage, including our salmon runs,
pristine waters, and old-growth ecosystems are becoming more valuable and their conservation more
necessary as development expands and global environmental impacts increase.

The Umbrella Creek addition is important to me and valuable to the public for several reasons: Umbrella
Creek was identified as a top priority stream for listed salmon in the Lake Ozette by NOAA, the area of the
proposed addition has already been identified as appropriate for expansion in the NPS General
Management Plan, which received extensive public review, and the parcel was purchased by the Cascade
Land Conservancy to save it from residential/recreational development with the understanding that it
would be transferred to Olympic National Park when funds became available.

In addition, please consider that the Ozette Lake watershed has the highest fish diversity in Olympic
National Park and all fish populations in the watershed are in decline. It is the park’s responsibility to
recover listed threatened and endangered species within its jurisdiction. Clearly, the proposed acquisition
would be an important step toward recovery of Ozette sockeye.

Finally, it's worth nothing that this opportunity is based on a willing-seller acquisition, which means that the
current owners want this land to be held in the public trust. While there may be opposition to Park
expansion, the benefits to the public at the local, regional, and national leveis far outweigh the costs to
those who seek to convert this land for economic gain or want another playground for power sports or
other activities which spoil the lands natural qualities.




Thank you for your time and consideration. |

Sincerely,




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/12/2010 10:03 AM cc

bce

Subject Fw: Umbrella Creek addition to Olympic National Park

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

----- Forwarded by Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS on 04/12/2010 10:03 AM ==~

04/11/2010 01:40 PM . cc

Subject Umbrella Creek addition to Olympic National Park

Mr. Wayne Hill
National Park Service
Seattle Land Office

Subject:
Umbrella Creek addition to Olympic National Park.

As it is the responsibility of Olympic National Park to recover Threatened and endangered
species in its
juristion and since NOOA has identified Ozette Sockeye as a top priority endangered species
with Umbrella Creek
as a prime stream for Sockeye recovery it seems a paramount acquisition for the Park.

Umbrella Creek may be acquired, with a minimum of problems, from Cascade Land
Conservancy which is holding the
proposed acquisition for the National Park Service to fund it.

Sincerely,
Long time Olympic Peninsula residents




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/12/2010 10:04 AM cc

bcc
Subject Fw: Umbrella Creek Addition

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

To wayne_hill@nps.gov

04/11/2010 09:40 AM cc

Subject Umbrella Creek Addition

To: Mr Wayne Hill, NPS Seattle

Dear Mr Hill,

I'm writing to support the proposed Umbrella Creek Addition near Lake Ozette. This is a unique
opportunity to preserve open space and salmon habitat in an area of the park threatened with
residential and commercial development. The purchase is also consistent with the park's General

Management Plan and would provide additional buffer to the strip of wilderness along the coast.

Thank you for your consideration.




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/09/2010 04:14 PM cc

bce

Subject Fw: Favoring Umbreila Creek acquisition

The last comment for today...
Wayne Hill

National Park Service

Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

----- Forwarded by Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS on 04/09/2010 04:13 PM -----

04/09/2010 03:48 PM cc

Subject Favoring Umbrella Creek acquisition

Mr. Hill,

I'm writing in support of the NPS's willing-seller acquisition of the
240 acre Cascade Land Conservancy parcel at Lake Ozette. This area on
Umbrella Creek contains important habitat for the threatened Ozette
sockeye salmon. Its acquisition is in keeping with the NPS's mission to
recover threatened and endangered species, and the area is also within
the Ozette park addition identified in Olympic's 2008 General Management
Plan. Failure to acquire this parcel would be a sadly failed opportunity
to strengthen the ecological integrity of Olympic National Park.

I hope ONP will continue to acquire important park additions whenever
possible on a willing seller basis.

ReiardsI




OLYM Superintendent
Sent by: Patte Danisiewicz

03/17/2010 12:05 PM

OLYM Visitor Center

QOLYM Visitor Center

gty 03/13/2010 10:37 AM

Olympic National Park Visitor Center
3002 Mount Angeles Road
Port Angeles, WA 98362

Date: 03/12/2010 09:52PM

To

cC

bee
Subject

To
cc
Subject

Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS@NPS

Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS@NPS, Karen
Gustin/lOLYM/NPS@NPS, Todd Suess/OLYM/NPS@NPS

Re: Fw: From NPS.gov: Support the expansion of ONPE

Olym_Superintendent@nps.gov

Fw: From NPS.gov: Support the expansion of ONP

Subject: From NPS.gov: Support the expansion of ONP

Email submitted from

As avid Olympic National Park users, we fully support the park's efforts to buy additional coast property
for public use. We appreciate having public access to the great Pacific Ocean and want to ensure that the
land is available for our son and his kids. Thank you for your passion.




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/16/2010 02:24 PM cc
bee
Subject Fw: Olympic National Park

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

----- Forwarded by Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS on 04/16/2010 02:24 PM -----

To wayne_hill@nps.gov

04/16/2010 10:36 AM cc

Subject Olympic National Park

Hello Wayne,

| urge you to protect an ecologically important area by transferring 240 acres
located north of Lake Ozette's Umbrella Bay into Olympic National Park.

A "willing seller" is ready to set this area aside for conservation. Critical sockeye
salmon recovery in this area is dependent on this area.




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/16/2010 09:12 AM cc
bce
Subject Fw: Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

Hi Colin,

I have a big batch of U-Bay Email comments to forward to you so, here they come...
Wayne Hill

National Park Service

Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street

Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

----- Forwarded by Wayne Hili/Seattle/NPS on 04/16/2010 09:10 AM —----

04/15/2010 10:10 PM cc
Subject Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

I support the Olympic National Park in acquiring the 240 acres of critical
Ozette sockeye salmon habitat on Umbrella Creek at Lake Ozette. The land was
purchased from a timber company by the Cascade Land Conservancy to save it
from residential development. The parcel is a priority habitat for threatened
Lake Ozette sockeye, and with the Park’s purchase of this land, we can help
ensure that Umbrella Creek is restored and help the recovery of sockeye on the
peninsula. I thank you for making sure that there is adequate time to allow
for the public to get involved and comment. Let us work to ensure a better

environment for our future ienerations. Thank iou.




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/16/2010 09:13 AM cc

bce

Subject Fw: Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

To wayne_hill@nps.gov

04/15/2010 09:28 PM ce

Subject Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

I support the Olympic National Park in acquiring the 240 acres of critical
Ozette sockeye salmon habitat on Umbrella Creek at Lake Ozette. The land was
purchased from a timber company by the Cascade Land Conservancy to save it
from residential development. The parcel is a priority habitat for threatened
Lake Ozette sockeye, and with the Park’s purchase of this land, we can help
ensure that Umbrella Creek is restored and help the recovery of sockeye on the
peninsula. I thank you for making sure that there is adequate time to allow
for the public to get involved and comment. Let us work to ensure a better
environment for our future generations. Thank you.




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/16/2010 09:13 AM cc
bce
Subject Fw: Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

----- Forwarded by Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS on 04/16/2010 09:13 AM -----

To wayne_hill@nps.gov
04/15/2010 09:12 PM cc

Subject Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

I support the Olympic National Park in acquiring the 240 acres of critical
Ozette sockeye salmon habitat on Umbrella Creek at Lake Ozette. The land was
purchased from a timber company by the Cascade Land Conservancy to save it
from residential development. The parcel is a priority habitat for threatened
Lake Ozette sockeye, and with the Park’s purchase of this land, we can help
ensure that Umbrella Creek is restored and help the recovery of sockeye on the
peninsula. I thank you for making sure that there is adequate time to allow
for the public to get involved and comment. Let us work to ensure a better

environment for our future ienerations. Thank iou.




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/16/2010 09:16 AM cc

bce
Subject Fw: Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

----- Forwarded by Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS on 04/16/2010 09:16 AM -----

To wayne_hill@nps.gov
04/15/2010 08:52 PM

CcC
Subject Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

I support the Olympic National Park in acquiring the 240 acres of critical
Ozette sockeye salmon habitat on Umbrella Creek at Lake Ozette. The land was
purchased from a timber company by the Cascade Land Conservancy to save it
from residential development. The parcel is a priority habitat for threatened
Lake Ozette sockeye, and with the Park’s purchase of this land, we can help
ensure that Umbrella Creek is restored and help the recovery of sockeye on the
peninsula. I thank you for making sure that there is adequate time to allow
for the public to get involved and comment. Let us work to ensure a better

environment for our future ienerations. Thank iou.




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/16/2010 09:17 AM cc
bce
Subject Fw: Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

To wayne_hili@nps.gov
04/15/2010 03:49 PM cc

Subject  Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

I support the Olympic National Park in acquiring the 240 acres of critical
Ozette sockeye salmon habitat on Umbrella Creek at Lake Ozette. The land was
purchased from a timber company by the Cascade Land Conservancy to save it
from residential development. The parcel is a priority habitat for threatened
Lake Ozette sockeye, and with the Park’s purchase of this land, we can help
ensure that Umbrella Creek is restored and help the recovery of sockeye on the
peninsula. I thank you for making sure that there is adequate time to allow
for the public to get involved and comment. Let us work to ensure a better

environment for our future ienerations. Thank you.




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/16/2010 09:17 AM cc

bece
Subject Fw: Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

To wayne_hill@nps.gov

04/15/2010 03:22 PM cc

Subject Support Umbrelia Creek Park Addition

I support the Olympic National Park in acquiring the 240 acres of critical
Ozette sockeye salmon habitat on Umbrella Creek at Lake Ozette. The land was
purchased from a timber company by the Cascade Land Conservancy to save it
from residential development. The parcel is a priority habitat for threatened
Lake Ozette sockeye, and with the Park’s purchase of this land, we can help
ensure that Umbrella Creek is restored and help the recovery of sockeye on the
peninsula. I thank you for making sure that there is adequate time to allow
for the public to get involved and comment. Let us work to ensure a better
environment for our future generations. Thank you.




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/16/2010 09:17 AM cc

bce

Subject Fw: Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

----- Forwarded by Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS on 04/16/2010 09:17 AM -

04/15/2010 03:11 PM cc

Subject Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

I support the Olympic National Park in acquiring the 240 acres of critical
Ozette sockeye salmon habitat on Umbrella Creek at Lake Ozette. The land was
purchased from a timber company by the Cascade Land Conservancy to save it
from residential development. The parcel is a priority habitat for threatened
Lake Ozette sockeye, and with the Park’s purchase of this land, we can help
ensure that Umbrella Creek is restored and help the recovery of sockeye on the
peninsula. I thank you for making sure that there is adequate time to allow
for the public to get involved and comment. Let us work to ensure a better
environment for our future generations. Thank you.




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/16/2010 10:08 AM cc

bce

Subject Fw: Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

----- Forwarded by Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS on 04/16/2010 10:09 AM --—-

_ To wayne_hill@nps.gov

04/16/2010 01:39 AM cc

Subject  Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

I support the Olympic National Park in acquiring the 240 acres of critical
Ozette sockeye salmon habitat on Umbrella Creek at Lake Ozette. The land was
purchased from a timber company by the Cascade Land Conservancy to save it
from residential development. The parcel is a priority habitat for threatened
Lake Ozette sockeye, and with the Park’s purchase of this land, we can help
ensure that Umbrella Creek is restored and help the recovery of sockeye on the
peninsula. I thank you for making sure that there is adequate time to allow
for the public to get involved and comment. Let us work to ensure a better

environment for our future ienerations. Thank iou.




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/16/2010 02:20 PM cc
bce
Subject Fw: Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

----- Forwarded by Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS on 04/16/2010 02:20 PM —-

04/16/2010 01:28 PM cc
Subject Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

I support the Olympic National Park in acquiring the 240 acres of critical
Ozette sockeye salmon habitat on Umbrella Creek at Lake Ozette. The land was
purchased from a timber company by the Cascade Land Conservancy to save it
from residential development. The parcel 1is a priority habitat for threatened
Lake Ozette sockeye, and with the Park’s purchase of this land, we can help
ensure that Umbrella Creek is restored and help the recovery of sockeye on the

peninsula.

I thank you for making sure that there is adequate time to allow for the
public to get involved and comment. Let us work to ensure a better environment
for our future generations. Thank 's time to protect land as never

before!




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/19/2010 09:18 AM cc

bce

Subject Fw: Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

----- Forwarded by Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS on 04/19/2010 09:18 AM ---—-

04/16/2010 06:51 PM e

Subject Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

I support the Olympic National Park in acquiring the 240 acres of critical
Ozette sockeye salmon habitat on Umbrella Creek at Lake Ozette. The land was
purchased from a timber company by the Cascade Land Conservancy to save it
from residential development. The parcel is a priority habitat for threatened
Lake Ozette sockeye, and with the Park’s purchase of this land, we can help
ensure that Umbrella Creek is restored and help the recovery of sockeye on the
peninsula. I thank you for making sure that there is adequate time to allow
for the public to get involved and comment. Let us work to ensure a better

environment for our future generations. Thank iou.




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/19/2010 09:24 AM cc

bee
Subject Fw: Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

----- Forwarded by Wayne Hili/Seattle/NPS on 04/19/2010 09:24 AM -----

_ To wayne_hill@nps.gov

04/16/2010 05:21 PM ce

Subject  Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

I want you to know that I support the Olympic National Park in acquiring the
240 acres of critical Ozette sockeye salmon habitat on Umbrella Creek at Lake
Ozette. ]

I have been visiting the Lake Ozette unit of ONP annually for 20+ years and am
familiar with the periodic monitoring of the lake for health of the sockeye
run. Acquisition of this parcel will be of great value in increasing the long
term chances of sockeye survival in this lake. As a past contract employee
for Cascadia Land Conservancy, I know they only purchase lands of significant
habitat value and have the unique ability to acgquire at-risk-for development
land quickly which deserves long-term stewardship protection.

I thank you for making sure that there is adequate time to allow for the
public to get involved and comment. Let us work to ensure a better environment
for our future generations. Sincerely,




Wayne Hill/'Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/19/2010 09:26 AM cc

bce

Subject Fw: Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

————— Forwarded by Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS on 04/19/2010 09:25 AM -----

04/16/2010 05:07 PM cc

Subject Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

I support the Olympic National Park in acquiring the 240 acres of critical
Ozette sockeye salmon habitat on Umbrella Creek at Lake Ozette. The land was
purchased from a timber company by the Cascade Land Conservancy to save it
from residential development. The parcel is a priority habitat for threatened
Lake Ozette sockeye, and with the Park’s purchase of this land, we can help
ensure that Umbrella Creek is restored and help the recovery of sockeye on the
peninsula. I thank you for making sure that there is adequate time to allow
for the public to get involved and comment. Let us work to ensure a better
environment for our future generations. Thank you.




Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS To Colin Smith/OLYM/NPS
04/21/2010 11:16 AM cc
bce
Subject Fw: Support Umbrella Creek Park Addition

More email comments ---

Wayne Hill

National Park Service
Land Resources

168 South Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 220-4091

--——- Forwarded by Wayne Hill/Seattle/NPS on 04/21/2010 11:15 AM -~

04/21/2010 11:01 AM cc
Subject Support Umbrelia Creek Park Addition

I support the Olympic National Park in acquiring the 240 acres of critical
Ozette sockeye salmon habitat on Umbrella Creek at Lake Ozette. The land was
purchased from a timber company by the Cascade Land Conservancy to save it
from residential development. The parcel is a priority habitat for threatened
Lake Ozette sockeye, and with the Park’s purchase of this land, we can help
ensure. that Umbrella Creek is restored and help the recovery of sockeye on the
peninsula. I thank you for making sure that there is adequate time to allow
for the public to get involved and comment. Let us work to ensure a better

environment for our future ienerations. Thank you.




